## **Rosenberg Corey**

From: Brenda Steinman <bre> brendaksteinman@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:08 PM

**To:** SHS Exhibits **Subject:** HB 2004

My husband and I live in CA but rent our home in OR. We want to express our disagreement with HB2004. If tenants and/or landlords are desiring a month-to-month rental agreement, landlords should NOT have to pay a month's rent in addition to a 90-day notice to terminate the rental contract! That's what month-to-month agreements are for: to protect both tenant and landlord should either wish to get out of the contract. Please protect landlord rights! Do NOT pass HB 2004!

Steve and Brenda Steinman

Sent from my iPhone